To

Ms. Marilyn Monroe

43 Home Gardens
Peacock Street

Dalemouth 55674

Date: August 5, 2010

Dear Madam

There is some good news for you. We are proud to inform you that Pizza Place is opening right next to your own home. We serve a variety of our own special mouthwatering pizzas, exotic pastas and yummy desserts at very reasonable prices. We are enclosing a menu for you to go through.

We are hoping you will drop by anytime and avail the services we provide. We are open 24-hour. All details of addresses and phone numbers are to be found in the menu. Feel free to call us anytime and avail the free home delivery system that we have for prized customers like you.

At Pizza Place, it’s the customer’s satisfaction that matters to us and we strive to never disappoint.

Hoping to see you soon!

Thank you

Mary

General Manager
Pizza place

